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Kuujjuaq, December 15, 2022 – The Board of Directors (BOD) of the Nunavik Regional Board 
of Health and Social Services (NRBHSS) met for the last time this year before the Holiday 
season in Montreal on December 13 to 15.  
  
Two important elements came out from this meeting. First of all, after 6 months as Interim 
Executive Director of the NRBHSS, the BOD has recognized Jennifer Munick-Watkins for her 
work and has offered its full confidence in her vision and abilities. To this end, Mrs. Munick-
Watkins will assume officially the position of Executive Director for a four-year term.   
  
Shirley White-Dupuis, Chairperson of the NRBHSS, stated: "Over the past few months, Mrs. 
Munick-Watkins has demonstrated her great potential to guide the Nunavik health and social 
services network and we are confident that she will continue to add value to our human 
resources and work with our partners.”  
  
Moreover, the Board members proceeded to the election of the Executive Committee, which 
reappointed the current members: 
 
Chairperson:   Shirley White-Dupuis  
Vice-Chairperson: Claude Gadbois  
Member:  Johnny Kasudluak  
Member:   Parsa Kitishimik  
Secretary:   Jennifer Munick-Watkins 
 
 
The Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services is a public agency created in 1978 
under the James Bay and Northern Quebec Agreement. It is responsible for nearly the entire 
Quebec territory located north of the 55th parallel in terms of the provision of health and social 
services for the inhabitants of the 14 communities. 
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